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The centenary celebrations for ETTA/Table Tennis England are just six months away!

The Association was formed on 7th November 1921, and we will be turning 2021/22 into a season-long
celebration.

A gala dinner, commemorative book and participation campaign are among the ideas we are working on, and
we are currently recruiting a Project Manager to supervise fundraising and planning and deliver a raft of
centenary events.

Table Tennis England Chief Executive Sara Sutcliffe said: “The centenary gives us an opportunity to not only
celebrate our past and honour those who played a key role in it, but to reinvigorate the sport and build a better
future in a post-covid landscape.

“We’re very much looking forward to celebrating this milestone and hope the whole table tennis community will
join us in a memorable year of celebrations.”
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